December Elementary Board Report

1.  WE MADE IT FIRST SEMESTER! FACE TO FACE

2.  Professional Learning Community teams continue to meet weekly and look at their
student data, what is working and not working for each student. New student assistance
team this year for problem solving meetings weekly to provide feedback to teachers on
things to help them or next steps on students they had questions on during their PLC
times.

3.  Winter concerts were held throughout December in the auditorium by grade level per
day.

4, ESSA teams continually meet monthly to look at literacy, math and social emotional.

5.  Teachers and students had some fun in December with dress up days, secret santa.

6. Staff survey sent out Dec 17th, return date Dec 21st, look at what went well 1st
semester, things to change for 2nd semester and emotionally how is staff doing.

7.  Shortage of staff daily and having to rearrange things is a drain on everyone.



